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Good Morning Advisors, 
 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! We know that this year looks completely 
different than any start to any school year you have experienced. As one of my 

daughter's former teachers keeps saying, "You are making history!" I know that 
many of you have had reservations and concerns about this year and I want you to 
know that Oregon HOSA is here to support you in any way we can. 

 
HOSA Workshops - Week 2 

Thank you to everyone that was able to make it to our first workshop last week 
with Dr. Anand from OHSU. We reached capacity for the Zoom room that the 
workshop was booked in before it even started! Thank you for spreading the word 

to your students about the workshop. This week's workshop will be hosted in a 
Zoom room with a much larger capacity and we hope that everyone that wants to 

join us will be able to do so. Here are the details about the next workshop: 

• Date - September 12, 2020 
• Time - 4:00pm (Pacific) 

• Hosted by - Nevada HOSA State Officer Team 
• Workshop Presenter - Antonio Hernandez 
• Topic - Early childhood research, quality improvement, and COVID in 

pediatric patients. (Antonio works at Zuckerberg Memorial Hospital where 
he serves as a quality improvement coordinator in the pediatrics 

department. Antonio is also the Nevada HOSA State Officer Coach and past 
National HOSA President. You do not want to miss this workshop!) 

• Meeting ID - 978 3285 9411 

• Passcode - 726307 

Feel free to share the attached "Week 2 Flyer" with your students. I am still waiting 
for the link to last week's workshop. As soon as I have it I will email it to you and it 

will be posted on our website. 
 
Oregon HOSA Care Packages 

Oregon HOSA has a care package that we would like to send to each chapter. We 
will be sending one care package per chapter. Please use this form to tell us 

where to send the care package: http://leadable.info/ORHOSAAddress2020 We 
know that some schools are not accepting mail at their buildings so if we need to 

send the care package to your home we are happy to do so. Please fill this form out 
by Friday September 18. 
 

Advisor Academies 

http://leadable.info/ORHOSAAddress2020
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We are still working on what the annual CTSO Advisor Academies will look like. 
They will be virtual but that is all I know at this moment. Once I hear more from 

our team I will be sure to pass that information on to you. 
 

Have a great week and best of luck to you and your students during the 2020-2021 
school year!   
 


